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Minutes 

Williamsburg Board of Selectmen 

August 4, 2022 
 

The members of the Board of Selectmen met in special session on Thursday, August 4, 2022, by 

video teleconferencing.  The chair called the meeting to order at 1:02 p.m.  

 

Present:  Denise Banister, William Sayre and David Mathers 

Also present:  Nick Caccamo (Town Administrator), Sharon Strzegowski (Collector candidate), 

Eleanor Warnock (Administrative Assistant) 

 

1. Tax Collector interview and discussion – Board members interviewed Sharon Strzegowski 

for the position of Tax Collector.  Sharon described her background and experience, mostly 

recently as Treasurer and Collector for a nearby town, and answered questions.  Board members 

were impressed by her knowledge and understanding of the job.  After she left, they agreed to 

offer her the position and discussed a possible salary.  Motion was made and seconded 

(WS/DM) to offer the job of Town Collector to Sharon Strzegowski, with start date and salary to 

be negotiated with the chair and the Town Administrator.  So voted (3-0). 

 

2. Reschedule meeting – Because of a scheduling conflict, the August 11 meeting was 

rescheduled from 9 a.m. to 1 p.m. 

 

Documents used 

List of interview questions 

 

Adjourned at 2:09 p.m. 

 

Approved:     ______________________________________ 

      Clerk 

 


